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JULY 2022 

     Upcoming Events 
 

*The center will be closed on Monday, 

July 4th in observance of 

Independence Day. We hope 

everyone has a happy and safe 

holiday! 

*Water Days for the toddler & pre-k 

classrooms will be Friday, July 1st , 

Wednesday, July 6th, Thursday, July 

14th, Friday, July 22nd, and Tuesday, 

July 26th. 

*NYS now requires daycare centers 

to practice Shelter in Place Drills in 

case of scenarios such as weather 

related situations. The center will 

be conducting a shelter in place drill 

on July 18th. 

 

 

Star Teacher! 

Congratulations to our Star Teacher of the 

Month, Miss Madison from our Townline Road 

location! Miss Madison is one of our wonderful 

teacher aides who works primarily with our 

infants and toddlers but also helps out with our 

pre-k rooms whenever needed. All of the children 

in all of the rooms adore her and are always 

happy to see her! Miss Madison is very kind, 

patient, gentle, and loving with all of the 

children. She makes sure that they are all well 

taken care of and of course happy and having 

fun! Miss Madison is very reliable and hard 

working and is always willing to help out 

wherever needed. Not only do all of the kiddos 

here love her but all of the parents and other 

employees do too! Miss Madison is never anything 

but kind and friendly and she helps make each 

classroom she works in a fun and happy place to 

be. We are grateful for all that she does for all 

of the children and are so glad that she is part 

of the Bunny Bunch team! Congratulations Miss 

Madison!! We love you!!! 

 

Notes From 

The Director… 

 

Congratulations to 

the Bunny Bunch 

Class of 2022! 

The children 

worked very hard 

all year long and we 

had so much fun 

celebrating them 

at graduation 

ceremony! We will 

miss all of the 

wonderful children 

going to 

Kindergarten but 

know that they will 

have success in 

their continued 

educational 

experiences! Good 

luck and be sure to 

come back and 

visit!! 

Our Family Picnic 

was a huge 

success! All of the 

children had a blast 

with their families! 

Thank you to 

everyone who came 

and everyone who 

brought in 

wonderful dishes to 

pass! 

Don’t forget to 

follow us on 

Facebook to see 

photos of the 

children  

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday!!!  

 

This month we would like to wish 

Grace a very happy 1st birthday, 

Everett a very happy 3rd birthday, 

Joey a very happy 4th birthday. And 

James, Josh, & Caroline a very happy 

5th birthday! We would also like to 

wish Miss Madison  and Miss Allison a 

very happy birthday this month! We 

hope you all have a wonderful day! 😊 

 

 

 

Star Students! 

Each month we have a “Star Student” 

of the month. The lead teacher will make the 

choice. Certificates and prizes will be available 

to the children at the beginning of each 

month. The teacher will base their decision on 

growth and development, relating 

to others, and other STAR qualities! 😊 
 

Our wonderful Star Students this month are… 

 

INFANTS:  Chase  

 

TODDLERS: Ella  

 

PRE-K 3;  Adilyn  

 

 

 

 



 

Our theme this month is 
UNDERWATER ADVENTURE! 

  

This month the babies will be reading 

fun stories, singing new songs, and 

making lots of creative crafts as they 

learn all about the ocean! They will be 

making lots of fun crafts like do-a-

dotting fish, gluing goldfish to create an 

ocean scene, and cheerio starfish! They 

will also be playing with blue jello and 

beachballs and of course getting lots of 

walks outdoors! The babies have been 

having a great start to summer and we 

are excited for another fun month! 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO 

GRACE 

WHO TURNS 1 THIS MONTH!! 

 

IMPORTANT NOTES & 

REMINDERS: 

 

• Don’t forget to label all bottles, 

sippy cups, pacifiers, and any other 

items your child brings in with 

their first & last name. Thanks!  

• The center will be closedon Monday, 

July 4th in observance of 

Independence Day! 

• The babies will be getting outdoors 

for walks more as the nice 

weather continues! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to 

our Infant Star of 

the Month, 

Chase!! 



Infant Star Of The Month! 

 

Congratulations to our Infant Star of the Month, Chase!!                            

Everyone loves and adores Chase! He is sweet, lovable, and so cute! He has been 

nothing but wonderful in the infant room and is always making everyone smile with 

the adorable things he does. He has such a cute smile that brightens the room each 

day. Chase is always happy and having fun. He loves to dance to music, play with all 

of the toys, and go for walks outside! He has been learning so many new things! He 

loves to crawl around and explore the room and he loves to walk around with the 

walker. Chase is starting to talk too! He is so cute when he says please, all done, and 

more! This little smarty is also so interested during Circle Time, he really watches 

and listens and has so much fun with the puppets, stories, and songs! Chase is such 

a sweet little boy who plays so nicely with his friends and is always so adorable and 

loveable. We are excited to continue to watch this handsome and happy little boy 

learn and grow! Congratulations Chase!! We love you!!! 



Our theme this month is 

SPLISH, SPLASH, SUMMER WATER FUN! 

 

The month of July will bring a lot of summer fun 

for our toddlers! “Ocean Fun,” “Tropical Fish,” 

“Beach Days,”and “Fun With Water” are our fun 

weekly themes which will have the kiddos 

learning all about all of the different creatures 

you can find in the ocean as well as making fun 

water crafts and doing so many fun summery 

activities! We will also be continuing with our fun 

Circle Tme each day as well as working on our 

shapes, colors, numbers, and letters! These little 

cuties will be having a blast this month with all of 

the fun activities planned! 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO 

EVERETT 

WHO TURNS 3 THIS MONTH!! 

 

IMPORTANT NOTES & 

REMINDERS 

• Don’t forget to label all sippy cups, 

blankets, and any other items your 

child brings in with their first & 

last name. Thanks!  

• Water days will be July 1st , 6th, 

14th, 22nd, and 26th! Be sure to 

bring your child’s swim suit, a 

towel, and water shoes/sandals! 

• The toddlers will be getting 

outdoors for walks and on the 

playground more as the nice 

weather continues! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to 

our Toddler Star of 

the Month, 

Ella!! 



Toddler Star Of The Month! 

 

Congratulations to our Toddler Star of the Month, Ella!!                                      

Ella is such a sweet girl who we absolutely love having here with us at Bunny Bunch! 

She is loving, kind, caring, and truly a joy to be around. She is never anything but 

sweet to her friends, she gets along with everyone, always playing and sharing so 

nicely. All of Ella’s teachers just adore her and are so proud of all that she has been 

doing lately! Ella is a very bright little girl who has been participating during Circle 

Time more and more. She knows her colors and shapes and can count to ten! She is 

also very artisitc and creative. She loves to do crafts, especially painting and do-a-

dots! This happy girl is always up for whatever activity the class will be doing and 

she is always having so much fun. She loves to do gymnastics, ride the bikes outside, 

listen to stories, and build with blocks! This beautiful, bright, and loving little girl is 

so much fun to have in our Toddler Room and we are excited to continue to watch her 

learn and grow! Congratulations Ella!! We love you!!! 

 



 

Our theme this month is 

SUMMER FUN! 

 

It is summertime at Bunny Bunch and the kids 

are going to have a blast with all of the fun 

stuff we have planned! The children will be 

busy learning about a variety of themes 

including “Zoo Animals,” “Camping,” “Pirates,” 

and “Mermaids!” Each week they will be doing 

so many fun crafts and activities such as 

painting with ice, chalk painting, and painting 

with squirt guns! They will continue to work 

on their letters, numbers, and shapes during 

Circle Time and centers. They will also enjoy 

playing outside and going for walks to enjoy 

the beautiful weather! July is looking like a 

fun month for these kiddos! 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO 

JOEY 

WHO TURN 4 THIS MONTH!! 

 

IMPORTANT NOTES & 

REMINDERS: 

• Don’t forget to label all cups, blankets, 

and any other items your child brings 

in with their first & last name. 

Thanks!  

• Water days will be July 1st , 6th, 

14th, 22nd, and 26th! Be sure to 

bring your child’s swim suit, a 

towel, and water shoes/sandals! 

• The children will be getting 

outdoors for walks and on the 

playground more as the nice 

weather continues! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our 

Pre-K 3 Star of the 

Month, 

Adilyn!! 



Pre-K 3 Star Of The Month!

 
Congratulations to our Pre-K 3 Star of the Month, Adilyn!!                                               

Adilyn is a beautiful and friendly young lady who brings so much joy to the classroom! She has 

such a fun-loving personality that makes others just love being around her. Adilyn is always 

making her teachers and friends laugh with the funny and adorable things she says and 

does. She loves to be silly and is always giggling and having fun with all of her friends. Adilyn 

has been doing a great job playing with her friends and participating in group activities. 

She is very caring and is always making sure others are happy and having  fun. Adilyn is 

working hard on learning new things and getting prepared for Pre-K 4! She is always 

excited to see what the class will be doing each day! This little sweetie loves to play 

pretend, she has a great imagination while playing in the dress up and kitchen center and 

with all of the baby dolls, which are her favorite! She also loves to build with the blocks and 

play with the toy trains. Adilyn is a very independent and hard working little girl who loves 

school! We are excited to see what she does next! Congratulations Adilyn!! We love you!!! 

 

 



 

Our theme this month is 

SUMMER FUN! 

 

The kiddos at Bunny Bunch are in for a special 

treat this summer! Our summer program is sure 

to be a lot of fun for everyone! Each week the 

children will be focusing on a different theme and 

will be doing many fun learning activities and 

crafts that go along. At the end of every week the 

children will earn a fun certificate to show off 

what they learned! 

The first week, “Science Week,” will turn the 

children into little scientists as they do fun 

experiments. They will be doing a fun fizzing color 

activity, painting with bubles, a gummyber 

experiment and so many other fun experiments 

and activities! “Pirate Week,” is sure to be a week 

enjoyed by all of the children as they make many 

fun pirate crafts, go on a treasure hunt outside, 

and even make a fun snack! The following week 

will transform out children into little chefs! “Young 

Chefs Week,” will have the children making chef 

hats, making many yummy snacks, and learning 

all about different foods! Throughout the month 

the children will be working on their math, 

writing, and reading skills as they participate in 

the many fun activities to take place! It is 

definitely going to be a fun start to our summer! 

IMPORTANT NOTES & REMINDERS: 

*Please make sure to label all water 

bottles with your child’s first & last 

name. 

* Water days will be July 1st , 6th, 14th, 

22nd, and 26th! Be sure to bring your 

child’s swim suit, a towel, and water 

shoes/sandals! 

*During “Chef Week” the children will 

practice being little chefs! We will have a 

sign up sheet for a few items needed 

outside the classroom. Thank you! 

 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO 

 

 JAMES, JOSH, & CAROLINE 

 

WHO TURN 5 THIS MONTH!! 

 
 

 

 

 


